
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that Saginaw Charter Township will hold a budget hearing for the Fiscal 
Year 2024-2025 on March 25, 2024 during its regular meeting which begins at 5:30 p.m. at the 
township office meeting room, 4980 Shattuck Rd., Saginaw, Michigan. 

 
“The Property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing.” 
 
Copies of the proposed budget are available for inspection at Zauel Memorial Library or at the 
Fiscal Services Department in the township office from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 
41.72a (2)(3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA). 
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Saginaw Charter 
Township at least four (4) workings days prior to the scheduled hearing by writing or calling the 
following:  Saginaw Charter Township, 4980 Shattuck Rd., Saginaw, Michigan, 48603, (989)791-
9800. 
 
Jon R. Howell 
Clerk 
 

 


